
 

 

Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                               
 
Year 3 Residential visit from Wednesday 1st May to Friday 3rd May 2024 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have arranged a 2-night residential visit for the year 3 children to 
the Lake District National Park. We will be staying at Ghyll Head Outdoor Education Centre overlooking 
Lake Windermere from Wednesday 1st May to Friday 3rd May 2024. 
 
We will be holding a brief meeting to outline the details of our visit and to answer any questions. This will 
be held on Tuesday 16th April 2024 at 5pm in 3S. In the meantime, further information about the centre 
can be found at: https://ghyllhead.org/ 
 
The residential is a great opportunity for the children to develop their skills in English, art and geography. 
They will be learning about the famous writer Beatrix Potter and how the Lake District was a huge inspiration 
for her stories. We will even get a chance to visit the house where Tom Kitten and his family lived and see 
the original pieces of artwork from the books. 
 
Both an allocation from the school fund and a generous contribution from the PTFA are helping to support 
the expenses associated with this trip. We would like to thank the PTFA for their support. The total cost to 
our parents/carers will be £121.00 which includes full board accommodation, transport and all activities. 
This can be paid by cash, cheque (made payable to Cheshire East Council) or via the SchoolSpider app. 
Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class, and trip 
details on. 
 
Please complete the permission form by clicking on the link below by Friday 3rd November 2023. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPiIJqwUq-
4pLuTEvMSo-7spUQ1gxWjhGOFZPNElIMkZVTEQ2MlRWVDJLTS4u 
 
As in previous years, the balance can be made in instalments: 

• Initial payment of £30 by Friday 3rd November 2023 

• Second payment of £30 by Friday 1st December 2023 

• Third payment of £30 by Friday 12th January 2024 

• Final payment of £31 by Thursday 1st February 2024 
 

If you have any concerns about the payment, please contact the school. All 
conversations will be dealt with confidentially. 
 
Further details about this trip including a kit list will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
Yours sincerely,        
 
Miss Semple and Miss Evans 
Year 3 teachers 
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